ISHPEMING DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
Meeting of July 14, 2014

A Special Meeting of the Ishpeming Downtown Development Authority was held on Monday, July 14, 2014, at 4:00 p.m. in the City Hall Conference Room.  Vice Chair Stacey Willey called the meeting to order.

Present:  Dave Aro, Judy Hodges, Elaine Racine, Stuart Skauge, Mark Slown, Rosemarie Strom, and Stacey Willey (7).  Absent:  David Aeh, Diane Gauthier, Jason Gauthier, and Jamie Maki (4).  
Also present were Councilwoman Claudia Demarest, Paul Arsenault, Jill and Shay Korpi, and Treasurer Jim Lampman.

Public Comment
Jill Korpi, owner of CrossFit 906, stated their business is moving to Lakeshore Drive and indicated they need assistance with parking lot paving or excavating.  

Request for Financial Assistance from CrossFit 906
It was noted the DDA has not paid for these types of expenditures, and it would require a new policy and/or program.  There is concern about setting a precedence with this request.  It may be possible to help with utility hookups or restoring the City right-of-way.  

A motion was made by Mr. Skauge and seconded by Mrs. Racine that the funding request from CrossFit 906 be tabled until the next regular meeting.  Motion carried.
Street Light Replacement on Canda Street.
The City Council approved $50,000 to replace the sidewalk on Canda Street.  New street lights are also needed.  The City cannot fund both the sidewalk and new street lights.  

A motion was made by Mr. Aro and seconded by Mr. Skauge to allocate $60,000 for the installation of new street lights on Canda Street from Main Street to First Street.  Motion carried.

Adjournment

A motion was made by Mr. Skauge and seconded by Mrs. Strom to adjourn the meeting at 4:27 p.m.  Motion carried.
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